
PROCEEDINGS OF THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

inspiration, support and encouragement throughout 
my career. I was fortunate to start my research with 
Prof B. Mahabaleswar during 1982. His constant 
encouragement, continued support and stimulating 
discussions greatly helped me to shape my career. In 
later years (1988-2005) Prof. Mahabaleswar and myself 
together developed collaborative research programs with 
internationally reputed French group from Geosciences, 
Rennes, on the Precambrian Lithosphere in Southern 
India. These collaborative research programs enabled me 
to carryout multidisciplinary research involving structural 
geology, tectonics, geochronology and geochemistry 
on Precambrian terrains of southern India. During those 
17 years I had spent much time in field and French 
laboratories which were most fruitful and rewarding period 
in my career. I am extremely grateful to my French 
collaborators Prof. Jean-Jacques Peucat, Prof. Heme Martin, 

Prof. Pierre Choukroune and Prof. Dominique Chardon 
whose invaluable support, encouragement and academic 
interactions have greatly strengthened my research career. 
In the late nineties I began to work with Japanese 
collaborators on the Archaean ultramafic magmatism and 
thermal history under JSPS funded international programs, 
which provided me further access to advanced analytical 
facilities. I am extremely grateful to Prof. Takashi Kano 
(Yamaguchi University) for stimulating discussions, great 
care, affection and constant support. I also wish to 
express my sincere gratitude to Dr. S.M. Naqvi, 
Dr. M.  Ramakrishnan, late Prof. A.S. Janardhan, 
Sri. R.H Sawkar, Sri S.V. Srikantia, Dr. M.S. Rao and 
several senior colleagues from Universities and national 
laboratories for fruitful interactions and encouragement. 

I am immensely thankful to all esteemed colleagues in 
the Department for their encouragement and support. 

I am thankful to my parents for their invaluable 
sacrifices in shaping my career, my wife Latha, children 
Swathi and Kishan for their patience and support without 
which it would have been very difficult to pursue scientific 
research. 

The Bellur Rarna Rao Birth Centenary Award provides 
me further encouragement to devote myself to problems of 
the Precambrian geology of India. I thank the Geological 
Society of India once again for this honour. 
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Announcement 

LAKSHMESWAR RAMA RAO BIRTH CENTENARY 
RFSEARCH GRANTS: 2008-09 

I A sum of Rs. 10,000/- shall be made available during the financial year 2008-09 to 
young research scholars for carrying out laboratory and field work in the field of 
palaeontology and stratigraphy. 

Those interested in seeking assistance are requested to apply to the Society furnishing 
full particulars of academic qualifications, synopsis of the research project they are 
engaged in and the extent of assistance required. The application should be supported 
by their Research Guide and the Head of the Institution and reach the Secretary, 
Geological Society of India, No.63, 12th Cross, Basappa Layout, Gavipuram PO, 
P.B. No.1922, Bangalore - 560 019. Telefax: 080-26613352; Phone: 080-22422943; 
Email: gsocind@gmail.com on or before 31st March 2008. 
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